From: Beth Turner

To: Bolstridge. Karen

Cc: Mike & Nancy Marshall; wranalli@gmail.com; westgrandlake@aol.com; chrisnmel@pwless.net;
mscochran@ainop.com; senatorburns@myfairpoint.net

Subject: Re: Site Visit Memo

Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 10:52:07 AM

Karen,

Thank you so much for keeping us all informed. | wanted to let you know that I'm
unable to attend tonights site visit due to prior commitments but will be at the
meeting tomorrow at 1p.m.

Beth

Representative Beth P. Turner

District 11 Proudly serving in Hancock County: T4 & T3 ND, T28, 34, 35, 39, 40, and
41 MD. In Penobscot County: Burlington, Carroll, Chester, Drew, Grand Falls,
Greenfield, Kingman, Lakeville, Lee, Lowell, Mattawamkeag, Passadumkeag, Prentiss,
Whitney, Springfield, Summit, Twombly, Webster, Winn, Woodville. In Washington
County: Big Lake, Brookton, Codyville, Danforth, Day Block, Devereaux, Dyer,
Fowler, Forest City, Forest Twp, Grand Lake Stream, Greenlaw Chopping, Kossuth,
Lambert Lake, Princeton, Talmadge, Topsfield, Vanceboro, and Waite.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged
information. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized agent of the
intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by reply e-mail and
destroy/delete all copies of the original message. Any unauthorized review, use,
copying, disclosure, or distribution by other than the intended recipient or authorized
agent is prohibited. All messages with a State Legislator are considered public
information and are subject to Freedom of Information rules.

On Tue, Jul 22, 2014 at 11:41 AM, Bolstridge, Karen <Karen.Bolstridge@maine.gov>
wrote:

All,

For those that | have email addresses, | am forwarding a site visit memo for your
information which is outlined on our website at

http://www.maine.gov/dacf/lupc/about/calendar/index.shtml

Please read it carefully so you understand the site visit rules.

Thanks
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Karen E. Bolstridge

Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry
Land Use Planning Commission

Downeast Regional Representative

106 Hogan Road; Suite 8

Bangor, Maine 04401

(207) 941-4052

(207) 941-4222 (fax)

Www.maine.gov/acf
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